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6th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know Chartwells supply our wonderful school meals, and they are happy to accommodate any 

food allergies or special dietary requirements. 

Please see attached a form that need to be completed and returned to school detailing any special 

dietary requirements your child may have. 

If this can be done as soon as possible and returned to the school office via email to 

samos@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk, we can then pass this onto Mrs Jones in the kitchen, this will 

enable us to ensure your child has their dietary needs met and can enjoy school dinners with their 

friends. 

Should you have any specific questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office for assistance. 

Kind regards, 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher  
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